
 

Post Junior Cert Progression 2024-25 

Dear 3rd Year Student & Parent/Guardian, 

Following on from the TY & 5th Year Subject information meeting held in early March, we 

are now asking 3rd Year students to let us know whether they intend progressing into 

Transition Year or 5th Year in September 2024.  Please make your selection on the form 

below. This form must be completed and returned to the school office, on or before Friday 

15th March 2024. 

Those students wishing to do Transition Year may be required to complete a more detailed 

application at a later date. Should the number of applicants for Transition Year exceed the 

number of available places, a selection process will be used to allocate places.  

Those students who intend progressing into 5th Year will be required to select their Leaving 

Cert subjects via the link sent to their email. This form should be completed in the presence 

of a parent / guardian.  

Students have also been working with their Guidance Counsellor to help inform that 

selection.  

Please indicate below whether you intend to progress into Transition Year or 5th Year after 

completing your Junior Cert.  

The deadline for the return of this form is Friday 15th March at 2pm.  

I wish to do Transition Year 

 

I wish to go directly into 5th Year 

 

Student Name:              (please print) 

 

Student Signature: 

 

Parent Signature: 


